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Saturday, March 18, 2023
WEEKLY MESSAGE OF THE VIRGIN MARY, ROSE OF PEACE, TRANSMITTED IN FATIMA,
PORTUGAL, TO THE VISIONARY FRIAR ELÍAS DEL SAGRADO CORAZÓN DE JESÚS

My dear children,

Your Celestial Mother is preparing, on this day, to again enter the Middle East, through the Mission
of Turkey and the Mission of Israel.

For this reason, My children, from now on, I call upon you and I invite you to pray much more, with
all your heart, so that each step and each footprint that My Son will leave imprinted at each stage of
this pilgrimage may mean and represent, not only for the Middle East but also for the whole world,
the possibility of being once again before the Christic Codes achieved by Jesus in this humanity.

For this reason, My children, in a spirit of reconciliation and joy, I invite you to follow this spiritual
itinerary of redemption, which My Beloved Son will offer to all during the coming Sacred Week.

Thus, My dear children, you will also be living tabernacles in which the Love of Christ can be
deposited within this world moment of transition.

For this, My children, do not forget what I asked you a few weeks ago, that consciously you may
live the Sacraments of Confession and Communion; a deep penance so that many situations may be
avoided in this world.

In these coming days, humanity will be before the spiritual and internal deeds that Christ left
imprinted in the soul of this planet. Do not miss the opportunity to recognize within yourselves the
Love of God so that love triumphs in this humanity, so that redemption triumphs within hearts.

Now, I will continue on my way to Israel. My footsteps of Light aspire to open the doors of the
repairing Grace upon My children in these coming days.

I thank you for responding to My call!

Who blesses you,

Your Mother, the Virgin Mary, Rose of Peace.


